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Society News

At our meeting on September 7,
Whitney Wilkinson, great-grandson of
Watter Vail, brought artifacts, maps and
photographs of Temecula and the Vail
Ranch. He told about Temecula when
the population was 1,700.

Don Conibear is giving the program on
October 5. He will tell about his late
father Ted Conibear, the sculptor of
Bibleland, once a tourism draw fo
Temecula. if anyone knows how to get
a hold of the men who posed for
Conibear's Last Supper sculpture, or the
children of the models, please invite
them to come and we will photograph
them in a re-creation pose.

The Temecula Valley Genealogy
Society invites us to attend their
Genealogy Fair on Monday, September
24, starling at 5:30 pm at the Temecula
Library on Pauba Road. History groups
represented include the DAR, antique
photo reproduction specialists, historical
costume artisfs, VaRRA and the
Historical Society. It is free of charge
and should be a fun and enteriaining
event,

The next evening at 7 pm. Gordon
Johnson, author from Pala Reservation
will be at the same location for a signing
of his newest book.

Mark your calendars for our Annual
Dinner meeting on Saturday, November
17. You will receive more details later.

Have an idea for a program for an upcoming
meeting? Contact Rebecca Farnbach at
851-659-5148 or Sunbrock@hotmail.com.
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